
Review Process for the George Snyder Trail 
 
George Snyder Trail completion included in the Comprehensive Plan (2012) and Parks and 
Recreation Strategic Master Plan (2014) 
 
City Council approves funding for George Snyder Trail Conceptual drawings (September 2016) 
 
Trail Alignment review with Mosby Woods Homeowners Association (March 2017) 
 
City Council endorsement of Smart Scale funding application for trail project (June 2017) 
 
City Council endorsement of Concessionaire funding application for trail project (March 2018) 
  
Advisory Group work with City staff on preparation of plans (May 2019 – Ongoing) 
 
30% Plans submitted to VDOT and City for review and comments (February 2020) 
  
Stakeholder meetings with representatives from Mosby Woods, Mosby Woods Condominiums, 
and Cambridge Station (August 2020) 
  
City staff review of site plan (ongoing) 
 
City Council Work Session to preview the 65% plans (September 2020) 
  
Public hearing to receive input on the 65% plans, environmental documents, and stormwater 
design. No Council action. (September 2020)   
  
City staff review of certificate of appropriateness for hardscape elements (ongoing)   
  
City work session prior to the public hearing for consideration of special use permit (early 
Spring 2021) 
  
City Council public hearing for consideration of special use permit for proposed impacts to the 
floodplain associated with the trail, including issuance of Conditional Letter of Map Revision 
(CLOMR) from FEMA, and any other required special approvals (Spring 2021) 
  


